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Dear  
 
As you may be aware, the Skagit County Autism Partnership has been working on a process for local 
autism evaluation and diagnosis. SPARC's new medical director, Dr. Seema Afridi, is a pediatric 
neurologist who is approved by the Health Care Authority as a Center of Excellence provider for clinical 
evaluation of autism. Dr. Afridi will be the diagnosing physician and will be in Skagit for evaluations once 
per month. 
 
We are ready to pilot our evaluation process and would like to set up a brief meeting to discuss this 
process with you.  Is there a good time for us to come to your office for a 20-30 minute meeting? 
 
Please contact MaryJo Christenson at 360-416-7570 or maryjo@sparckids.org at your earliest 
convenience to determine the best meeting time. 
 
Thank you for all you do to support the health of Skagit County's children! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Skagit County Autism Partnership 
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